

Welcome Back

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome back, your PTO is looking forward to another exciting school year.

WHAT IS THE PTO?

The Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) raises money for school resources and events, including Educational Assemblies, Scholastic Book Fair (2 per year), Holiday Shopping, Field Trips, Dances, Dine to Donates, Field Day, and many other functions during the school year.

VOLUNTEERS ARE VITAL!

At this point in the school year we are still in need of a Recording Secretary. Having a complete Board is vital to the running of the PTO. Throughout the school year, there are many opportunities for parents/guardians and teachers to participate in special events. We need volunteers for these many events during the year. The events are broken down into 2-hour increments, so if you can only fill one time slot please do! Each person who volunteers in greatly appreciated.

MEETING DATE	S (all meetings are at 6:30PM	in the library):
October 14		
December 2		
February 10		
April 27		
lune 3 (Voting for new Board Members take place at this meeting)		
		our child and our school, please fill out the form
	th \$10 (cash only) in an envelo	
	ARBOR PTO MEMBERSHIP	
Name:	Phon	ne#
Home Address:		
Email Address:		
Child's Name ar	nd Room#	
		ted in volunteering to help with:
	Family Fun Nights	
Christmas Holid	ay SaleSpring Mother's	· ————
		e feel free to reach us at:
	P10 E-Mail: <u>Arborinter</u>	mediatepto18@yahoo.com